
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

      REPORT 

Under MOU with Just Abroad, Department of English will be conucted the seminar on English 

Language and Abroad Education Opportunityon 7-8-2024. It is expected that more than 350 

students will be participated in the seminar. The students will come to know about the importance 

of English and abroad Education opportunity. The seminar will be a great sccess. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


